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Our Ref: March/VBE/Parent Letter 1 
 
March 2025 
 
 
Dear Parent, 
 
We would like to extend the warmest welcome and to thank you for deciding to join the Deyes High School 
community.  I am delighted that you chose our school for your son or daughter and that they have gained a 
place here for September 2025. 
 
Whether you know us well already, or whether this is the first time working together, I can assure you that your 
child will be happy, safe and successful during their journey with us here at Deyes. I am very keen to get to 
know you all in the coming weeks and months.  Parents and Carers make such a vital contribution to 
achievement at school, and I want to develop a relationship between home and school so that every student 
can excel on their journey with us.  Our mission is to “Engage, Enable and Empower” each individual in order 
that they can develop the skills and attributes needed to live fulfilling and successful lives.  Everyone in our 
community is commited to this positive attitude, in a nurturing and inspirational environment. 
 
Deyes High School has a long and successful history of both academic excellence and a supportive, caring 
culture.  We are uncompromising in upholding our core values.  We are noted for combining the very best in 
traditional education, a smart uniform, regular homework and high standards of behaviour with a 
contemporary twist that has a modern culture at its heart.  Deyes High students are kind, determined and 
unique young people.  The energetic and talented staff around them to be highly ambitious, giving them 
confidence, skills and knowledge, they work towards their dreams every day.  Ours is a fully inclusive school 
where we are consistently proud to say, “We are Deyes High School.” 
 
“Joining Deyes” events are delivered in a variety of ways and we will keep you updated on this in the coming 
weeks.  To ensure that you have all the information you need, we encourage you to explore our website.  Please 
do contact us if you have any further questions at this time.  Our whole team will be happy to help.  
 
We look forward to working with you as we all embark on this most exciting journey to achieve the very best 
for your child. 
 
With Kind Regards 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Victoria L Beaney 
Head of School 

 


